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 Carpenter Elementary School





November 5, 2019





Mrs. Newson’s First Grade Class 


� HYPERLINK "http://mrsnewsons1stgradeclass.weebly.com" �http://mrsnewsons1stgradeclass.weebly.com�


 























*In social studies we have been talking about the past and present and how communities have changed over time. We have  also been learning about elections and voting. As a part of this discussion we read 3 books and are voting for our favorite. We will begin talking about Thanksgiving and learn about the Mayflower, the Pilgrims and Native Americans. We will also learn about turkeys and create an informational writing piece about them.


In math we have been learning about place value and representing two digit numbers with ten sticks and circles. We are also working on word problems that require comparing numbers and finding the difference. We have learned strategies for solving these type of problems (including “visualizing before drawing”), ways to draw pictures to help and used sentence stems to describe how we compared the numbers. 


Our class is doing great in Readvolution! Thank you for encouraging your child to read each night and be sure to sign in and LOG their minutes. We would love to be the top school in Wake County, but we need everyone to help reach this goal! 


Finally, a BIG thank you for planning, sending in items and volunteering to help in stations at our Fall learning experience.  An extra thank you to Michele Bargholz , our room mom, who helped organize everything!


Love, Mrs. Newson























   




















 Thanks - Mrs. Newson (� HYPERLINK "mailto:tnewson@wcpss.net" �tnewson@wcpss.net�) 














You are invited to allow your child to wear their blue class t-shirts every Monday. It is fun to show  class  and school spirit!





Reminders and dates:  Nov 11- No school- Holiday                Nov. 27, 28,29- No school


                                            Dec. 6- Track out day


** If you have any empty paper towel cardboard rolls, we can use for an upcoming craft! Please send our way as you gather them. We only need until November 20th, so the sooner the better.





                                        








Writing –. We are writing informational pieces with an opening, several sentences on a topic and a closing.
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Math – We are building understanding that the 2 digits of a 2 digit number represent amounts of tens and ones.





Literacy – We are working on oral and written response to on-grade level books.











Social Studies – We are learning about the Past and Present. 


Past  








